Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 31/08/2002, 15:23

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

# **Background Story to Email:-**

News 31.08.2002

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

**Subject:** News 31.08.2002

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

31/08/2002, 15:23 Date:

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys **News Etc** 

### **New Presenter**

On Tuesday a new presenter will join the team. Daniel Russell. Daniel likes playing football, Golf and musically likes 70's disco and 60's Soul.. I'm sure you will all make him welcome.

Daniel found our leaflet at Sainsbury's.

Don't forget if you know somewhere that would benefit from our leaflet, don['t forget to help yourself.

## Sinking Feeling

The preparation for the installation of the sink got underway on Saturday. It's not quite ready yet but I would hope the hospital will have it connected this side of the next millennium.

## **Web Site**

The web site address may change in the future. I read an article this week that freeserve maybe renamed to it's parent company name "Wannadoo". This could be costly to us as all my email addresses and the site addresses are based around the freeserve, address. All our leaflets and existing links on the net may have to be changed. It night be a case of registering our site and having to pay for it's hosting.

#### **Patient Power**

I have been unable to get any info from existing installations of the hospicom bedhead system. The hospital quoted by the trust of having completed: Proved fruitless as the hospital radio told me the hospital is under new construction and hasn't been built yet.

The impact the system will have on our wards is hard to judge at the moment. I have printed of a 36page survey which was conducted at a hospital in Birmingham. This will be on the noticeboard next week. You will get the measure of what is likely to happen from this. What it doesn't show is that other hospital radio's who have already been connected to similar systems has seen an immediate increase in phone calls during shows to there studio's.

If you want a copy of the document for yourself, I can send it to you via the email as a zip file. You must request a copy, it will not be sent with our email newsletter).

Will Keep You Posted on any further developments.

Regards Keep on Rockin! PJ

> All content is copyrighted No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent ©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/

